
NATIONAL SKILLS COMMISSION – 
SKILLS PRIORITY LIST SURVEY 

14 October 2021 

To: ALL AADA MEMBERS 

Many members have reported that they are experiencing a shortage of skilled staff 
across their Dealerships. These shortages are especially evident in Dealer workshops 
where there is a shortage of skilled technicians but may also be an issue in other parts 
of the Dealership. 

The AADA has been engaging with the Federal Government on the issue of skills 
shortages and through this representation, has now been asked to respond to the Skills 
Priority List (SPL) national survey, conducted by the National Skills Commission (NSC). 
The SPL identifies occupations that are in shortage across Australia and is an 
important source of information which enables the government to develop policy 
responses on migration shortages, training funding and employer incentives. 

To ensure that our response is as accurate as possible, we are asking members to 
assist us by answering the following survey questions. We estimate that it should take 
Dealers about 6 minutes to provide answers to the following 12 questions. 

Please click here to take the survey and thank you for your assistance. 

If you have any questions, please contact the below AADA team member: 

Brian Savage 
CHIEF OPERATING OFFICER 
Australian Automotive Dealer Association Ltd. 
E: bsavage@aada.asn.au  
M: +61 418 377 594 
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